
Hospital Authority Service Arrangement

The following is issued on behalf of the Hospital Authority:
 
     The Hospital Authority announces that its general out-patient clinics,
specialist out-patient clinics, allied health and other day services will be
closed this morning (September 8) due to bad weather. Patients, who have
scheduled appointments are advised to make a new appointment later.

     Service of Accident & Emergency Department at public hospitals remains
normal.
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